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I. POLICY 

 

The Scripps Accountable Care Organization, LLC, (the “Scripps ACO”), in conjunction 
with Scripps Health, participates in various governmental programs whereby certain 
governmental agencies are granted access to both the Scripps Health and the 
Scripps Community Connect electronic health record systems in order to verify 
various information related to patients and health care programs.  Scripps Health 
allows such access only after it has determined such access does not violate 
applicable laws or regulations. 

 

Accordingly, by receiving access to the Scripps Community Connect electronic health 
record system, you (on behalf of yourself, your practice and any practice providers 
and employees) accept that Scripps Health and the Scripps ACO may allow 
governmental agencies the access to the Scripps Community Connect electronic 
health record, including your and your practice’s instance of such electronic health 
record, as described above. 

 
 


